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Ref.- GVHL/BSE/CL_36/1/2015_2015
Date:-13" October, 2015

To

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited
Floor 25, P.J. Towers,

Dalal Street,

Mumbai — 400 001

Kind Attn:- Deputy General Manager
Surveillance and Supervision

REG:- Clarification/Confirmation on news item appearing in “CNBC TV 18"

helizerp

Hangar No. C-He/Hf,
Airports Authority of India,
Civil Aerodrome, Juhu,
Mumbai - 400 056. INDIA

Tel. :+91-22-6140 9200/ 201
Fax :+91-22-6140 9253
Email: globalhelicorp@gvhl.net
www.globalhelicorp.com
Corporate Identification No. (CIN):
L62200DL1998PLC093225

We have received your e-mail as well as scan copy of letter dated 13" October, 2015 seeking asking
clarification/confirmation on the news item appearing in “CNBC TV 18". Our response to the above is as

under:-

1. This PBH agreement is a standard support contact for the maintenance of a Helicopter and is in

use oh many aircraft in the GVHL fleet.

2. This is only newsworthy for Airbus as it is the first time they have this agreement on this relatively

new model of helicopter.

3. Company was aware that Airbus was considering a press release but Airbus has released it

without notifying the Company.
4. Company was not monitoring script at any stage.

5. Due to standard support contract for the maintenance of a Helicopter, there is no material change

to the business of the Company.

We hereby inform that this is not price sensitive information and the said press release has been given by
Airbus as it is the first time they have used this sort of agreement on this type of aircraft.

Kindly make note of the same
Thanking You,
Yours Faithfully

For Global Vectra Helicorp Limited

A

Anthony James Baker
Chief Executive Officer
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